From: bani hineshudson

To: Johnson, Cynthia E
Subject: Odd Fellows building
Date: Thursday, November 19, 2020 5:52:04 AM

CAUTION: This email came from outside of Louisville Metro. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe

Dear Ms. Johnson:

A hallmark of this administration has been a disregard for preserving Louisville’s architectural history.
Landmarking the Odd Fellows building would be a huge step in a more heritage conserving direction. Why
wouldn’t stewards of the city prioritize that?

Sincerely,
Bani Hines Hudson

District 5

Sent from my iPhone
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